
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Tahoe Regional Planning Agency’s Advisory Planning
Commission will have a public hearing on the Meyers Area Plan
on Jan. 10. The meeting begins at 9:30am at TRPA’s office in
Stateline. TRPA’s Regional Plan Implementation Committee will
have a public hearing on the plan Jan. 24 at the North Tahoe
Event  Center  in  Kings  Beach.  TRPA’s  Governing  Board  will
consider adoption of the Meyers Area Plan at the Feb. 28
meeting in Stateline.

·      Registration opens Jan. 16 for the Tahoe Rim Trail
Association’s  youth  backcountry  camps.  Go  online  for  more
info.

·      Tahoe Donner General Manager Robb Etnyre has been
elected to serve on the California Association of Community
Managers’ board of directors for a second consecutive term.

·      Douglas County Public Library in Minden will be closed
Jan. 15 in observance of Martin Luther King Day. 

·     Check out this video from El Dorado County District Vern
Pierson about crime prevention at an early age.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/01/snippets-lake-tahoe-620/
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